
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 12, 2024 
 
RE: ZBA Application – 89 Greenbrook Road 
 
 

In regards to the Special Permit Request for Accessory Apartment: 

 

The current septic system is sized for 4 bedrooms. If there will be an increase in the number of 
bedrooms, the septic system will need to be expanded. 

 

  

 

Greg Bernard 

Hamilton Septic Inspector 


